
Thank you 
May I take this opportunity to thank everyone who has 

faithfully joined in Holy Week prayer and reflection, and 

those who have worked hard to make those services 

happen and also in preparing the church for our Easter 

celebrations. - Alison 

Electoral Roll – Full Revision 
In preparation for our Annual Church Meeting on 11th 

May the Electoral Roll is being revised. This year it will 

be a full revision which means that everyone who wishes 

to be on the roll must complete the form and return it 

to us no later than Wednesday 23rd  April. However, as 

the process of recreating the roll takes some time, early 

responses will be appreciated. Forms are available in 

church but they will also be available on our website and 

returned  electronically from the personal email address 

of the applicant to rev.alison@outlook.com. 
Please also consider offering to stand for election to the 

PCC or taking on one of the key roles a an officer of the 

church. 

Annual Church Meetings, Sunday 11th May 
Our annual meetings will take place, in the hall, after the 

10am service. Please: 

Put the date in your diary;  

Consider prayerfully whether you might seek election to 

the PCC or one of the church officers – Wardens, 

Treasurer, or other roles that may arise; 

Encourage and nominate others who you would like to 

represent us on the PCC. 

Coming soon 

Wednesday 7th May, Women’s Fellowship: 

Marking VE day 

We will be marking VE day with a ‘street party’ afternoon 

tea and we hope to have with us some people who 

remember VE day who will informally share their 

memories of the day.  

Everyone is welcome, but if you are not a member of the 

Women’s Fellowship, please let us know, by Sunday 4th 

May that you are coming. We will ask non-members for 

a donation of £5 to cover our costs. 

Prayers for the week 

Welcare, and other organisations supporting families in 

difficulty 

The criminal justice system, and all who are imprisoned 

at this time 

Those who have been unable to share our Easter 

celebrations through illness or family responsibilities. 

From the parish prayer sheet:  

 Kensington Avenue Primary School; 

 Highbury Avenue; Kensington Avenue 

www.stoswalds.org.uk 

Vicar Rev’d Alison Brunt            020 8764 2853 

 Email   rev.alison@outlook.com 
Hall Manager              07944 473423 
Alison takes Friday as her rest day. Please try to avoid 

contacting her between Thursday evening and Saturday 

morning.  For urgent pastoral matters please contact 

Leonora Davies (Reader), who may be able to help,  
on 020 8409  1029  
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20th April 2025 
 

Easter Sunday 

 

Wishing you all the hope, joy and 

peace of the Risen Christ 
 

Today's Services  

Please note the services begin with quiet 

until Easter has been proclaimed  

  5.45 am Dawn Vigil  
  Followed by breakfast 

  8.00 am Holy Communion  

10.00 am Sung Eucharist for Easter 

Sunday 

Readings 

Isaiah 65.17-25 

Acts 10.34-43 

John 20.1-18 

Hymns   205, 212, 612, 216. 219, 203, 218 

Afterwards Easter egg fun and games 

At any of the services please bring a flower 

to place on the cross 

This Week 

Daily, Monday to Friday 9am, Saturday 9.15am 

Morning Prayer (Zoom). All are welcome to join us in 

making a prayerful start to the day. Not Monday this 

week 

Wednesday 23rd April 

No 10.30 am service this week 

Thursday 24th April 

No Pop-In meeting this week 

Saturday 26th April 

10:30 am  PCC meeting, with refreshments, 

to conclude the work of the current 

PCC and approve the draft of the 

annual report. 

Sunday 27th April: Second Sunday of Easter 

  8.00 am Holy Communion 

10.00 am   Sung Eucharist 

Easter Flowers  
We continue to welcome cash donations towards 

the Easter flowers.  
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